
 
To All JCKL members, 

22nd January 2024 

Implementation of JCKL’s New Membership System effective January 2024 

Thank you for your continuous support to our club. 

Starting the year 2024, we would like to announce the implementation of a New Membership 
System which will allow applications to be made online. With the new system, applications 
previously made over-the-counter shall also be available online, such as applications for new 
members, various request forms, profile revision requests and also membership monthly 
payments, which can be made through members-only page screen in our website. 

To be able to access the members’ page, we will send the User ID and temporary Password to 
each registered email address (principal member), separately. 

With the temporary password, please login to the member’s page and create your own 
password. Additionally, the system allows you to check your balance of membership fees and 
can make payments by using credit card or bank transfer from the website.  

Invoices and receipts can also be downloaded from the member’s page. Inquiries regarding 
payments or receipts prior to January 2024 can be made individually at our office. 

 

Inquiries about the new system can be made using the inquiry form in our website or email it to 
us at office@jckl.org.my  

Your kind understanding is very much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JCKL Office 

https://www.jckl.org.my/en/contact_us
mailto:office@jckl.org.my

